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Garage Sale Summary 

by Scott Reid 

 

By several measures, our Annual Garage Sale on Saturday, April 20, was a success. 

We had 250 web site visitors in the week leading up to the sale including 58 who 

downloaded the PDF version of the garage sale map and others who used our on-

line map version. 

 

We handed out 373 maps at 5 entrances to our neighborhood on the day of the sale; 

105 neighbors signed up to have a garage sale.  Several others made monetary dona-

tions to the Maidu Neighborhood Association in lieu of having a sale. 

 

More raffle prizes were donated this year than in years past by generous local busi-

nesses and individuals (see complete list of donors on Page 3).  Please let these peo-

ple know you heard about them through our newsletter and you appreciate their do-

nations to the neighborhood.  We hope you will also remember our newsletter spon-

sor and garage sale sponsor, Melinda Shrader, and refer potential clients to her.  

(See back page for Melinda’s contact information.)  

 

We thank everyone who had a sale, donated to the Association, donated a raffle 

prize, or donated their time and materials to helping run the Sale!  If anyone has 

suggestions for an even more successful sale next year, please drop us an email at 

our feedback address mentioned on our web site (maiduna.com) or leave a comment 

on our Facebook page. 

 

 

National Night Out 
 

Are you looking for a culinary experience that will support a neighborhood event?  

We’d love to have help with organizing the dinner for this year’s National Night 

Out to be held on Tuesday, August 6.  If you are interested in helping in any capaci-

ty, please contact Jim Kidd.  Contact information for Jim is in the box to the left. 
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            RCONA 

 
The next meeting of the Maidu Neighborhood Association will be Tuesday, May 28, 2013, at 7 pm at Sargeant 

Elementary School, 1200 Ridgecrest, in the Activity Room.  The Activity Room is toward the back of the 

school.  Enter off N. Cirby. 

 

Roseville Police Lieutenant Cal Walstad will be attendance and will report back to us on options for dealing 

with speeding on Ridgecrest and Champion Oaks. 

 
Search for Maidu N.A. on Facebook and “like” us. 

Our web site is maiduna.com 



 

Free Movie in the Park 
 

Enjoy an evening in the park with your friends and neighbors.  Movies begin at sun-

down on a 30-foot screen (weather permitting - check www.rcona.org).  Come for 

dinner at 7:30 pm with lawn chairs, blankets, and some money for hot dogs, teriya-

ki, popcorn, snow cones, and beverages.  Tie Dyed booths will be joining us before 

the show.  You may bring your own shirt to dye for $3.  Closed captioning available 

on request.  Mark your calendar today. 

 

June 8, Cresthaven Park, 401 Community Drive, “Willy Wonka and the Chocolate Factory.” 

June 22, Maidu Regional Park, 1550 Maidu Drive, “Puss-N-Boots.” 

July 13, Santucci Park, 1831 Morningstar Drive, “Second-Hand Lions.” 

July 27, Royer Park, 190 Park Drive, “Brave.” 

August 10, Lockridge Park, 2601 Eureka Road, “Megamind.” 

August 24, Buljan Park, 150 Hallissy Drive, “Happy Feet.” 
 

Can YOU beat the Chief? 

 

Guess who's back and in tip-top shape to run?  Police Chief, Daniel Han is putting out 

the challenge again this year and inviting you to try to beat him at the upcoming "Run 

Crime out of Roseville 5K Fun Run!”   

  

Please join the Roseville Crime Stoppers and RCONA at Royer Park, 190 Park Drive, 

on the morning of the July 4 to kick off the 4th of July celebration with your family, 

neighbors, and friends.  Come for the run; then stay to enjoy the parade!  What's in it 

for you?  Bragging rights of course!  Only a select few could pass him last year.  Do you have what it 

takes to beat the Chief?  To register, go online to http://www.runcrimeoutofroseville.com.  Entrance fee 

is $25 per adult, $20 for children and $80 for a family of 4 before June 15.  Late registration fee applies 

and race shirts not guaranteed after June 15. 

  

Plant Sale 
 

The Roseville Better Gardens Club (RBGC) will hold its Annual Plant and Garden Sale at the Maidu 

Community Center, 1550 Maidu Drive, on Tuesday, May 21, 2013, from 9:30 am to 1:30 pm.  The sale 

will be held on the walkway outside of the Center's main entrance.  The plants and garden-related items 

are priced to sell, and many of the plants are grown and/or propagated by Club members.  Come early 

for the best selection!  For additional information, please contact Joan Cuomo at (916) 729-0695 or Lori 

Key at (916) 784-0418. 

 

Speeding on Neighborhood Streets 
 

At our April neighborhood meeting, Roseville Police Lieutenant Cal Walstad discussed speeding on 

neighborhood streets.  Particular mention was made of speeding on Ridgecrest and Champion Oaks.  Cal 

talked about past efforts to decrease speeding in our neighborhood and across the City.  He agreed to 

research a couple of proposals made at the meeting. 

 

Barring any immediate police emergencies at the time, he will return to our meeting on May 28, with his 

findings.  Please join us and give your thoughts if you have any interest in this topic.  See meeting de-

tails on the front of this newsletter. 
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Garage Sale Raffle Donations 

by Mary Steele 

  

We thank everyone who donated gifts for our raffle this year and we hope that you will also thank them 

when you give them your business. 

                                                                             

Rocky Ridge Town Center businesses at the corner of Rocky Ridge and Douglas were very generous 

with raffle-prize donations.  Fresh Market donated a wonderful gift basket and a $50 gift card.  Petro-

glyph Ceramic Lounge donated a $25 gift card.  Two orchid gift certificates were donated by Dolce 

Florist.  A bag of coffee and a bag of tea came from Starbucks.  Dos Coyotes gave 4 separate gift cer-

tificates.   Smallcakes, a cupcakery, donated a gift card for 1 dozen mini cupcakes and a gift card for 1/2 

dozen full-size cupcakes. 

 

Angela Nieleback, hairstylist/colorist at Salon Hermosa donated a gift bag of hair care products.  Call 

cell phone 765-0547 or the salon at 780-8700 to schedule an appointment.  Salon Hermosa is located at 

1950 Douglas Boulevard. 

 

Neighbor Tiffany Reed-Shoemaker is the new owner of the Starbucks at Sunrise and Cirby.  The Sun-

rise and Cirby store donated 2 gift bags of Starbucks products.   

 

Curves at 1801 Cirby Way is under new ownership.  Curves donated a 2-month membership.  Tele-

phone number for Curves is 783-2601. 

 

Covelle Jude, your neighborhood Avon representative, donated a gift bag of Avon products.  Please give 

her a call at 784-9894 or 342-2181, if you would like to try any products, get a free sample, or a catalog.  

Corvelle has been with Avon for over 20 years and looks forward to meeting and helping neighbors with 

Avon products. 

 

Teshe Wolf is a hair stylist at the Garage Hair and Skin Lounge, 121 Church Street.  Teshe donated a 

$25 gift certificate.  It is her passion to make people feel beautiful.  Give her a call at 302-6207 for an 

appointment. 
 

Body by Vi gift basket was donated by Melissa Duvane.  Create that body you always dreamed of just 

in time for summer!  Get healthy and toned on the Body by Vi Challenge.  For more information and to 

find out how to get your product for free, contact Melissa Duvane at 730-6176 or visit http://

www.mduvane.bodybyvi.com/. 

 

Neighbor Joyce Foster donated a $25 gift card to Fresh Market.  Neighbors Sergio and Lisa Maraschin 

donated a $25 gift card to Red Robin Restaurant. 
 

 

Maidu Library 
by Fran Webb 
 

The library will kick off their Summer Reading Program on June 1, at 1 pm at Maidu 

Library, with Pony Up Fun, a small petting zoo.  In the Summer Reading Program, children, teens, and 

adults can earn prizes just by reading.  Reading logs will be available for all ages from June 1 to August 

10, on-line or in-library.  There will be free entertainment offered all summer and weekly prizes for kids 

and teens.  Raffle prizes will be available for adults. 

 

Contact the library at 774-5221 or through http://library.roseville.ca.us. 
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